
PUBLICNOTICE: 2024-2025

TRAVERSE CITY AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
PUBLICHEARINGS ANDMATERIAL REVIEW
REGARDING SEX EDUCATIONCURRICULUM

Please take notice that a Sex Education CurriculumMaterial Review and two Public Hearings for
Traverse City Area Public Schools are planned. According toMichigan Law, all school districts
must conduct two public hearings on any additions or revisions of sex education curriculum or
materials and have Board of Education approval before implementation.

The additions and revisions of the sex education curriculum included in this material review and
public hearings were reviewed and approved by the Sex Education Advisory Board (SEAB) during
the 2023-2024 school year.

1. Generations Ahead Presentation

2. Daily Takeaway &Question Box

3. TCAPS Sex Education Advisory Board Program Evaluation

Interested parents/guardians and community members are encouraged to review thematerials
prior to attending the public hearing. Materials can be viewed on the TCAPSwebsite at tcaps.net
or in-person by appointment by contacting the Board Recording Secretary in the Superintendent’s
Office at (231) 933-1725.

The Board of Education will conduct the first public hearing onMonday, July 8, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.
at the TCAPS Administration at Glenn Loomis, 1009 S. Oak Street, Traverse City, MI 49684.

The Board of Education will conduct the second public hearing onMonday, August 12, 2024 at
6:00 p.m. at the TCAPS Administration at Glenn Loomis, 1009 S. Oak Street, Traverse City, MI
49684.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OC0vNtNE5RDko9LK2un1hBa-dWeUBxNC/view
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ez3yMDepeDyGaqrlUEeU1MAK0drOilTZHOfjbBlHlyg/edit
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1dIBLf8T1R88NkVF0E8Md8ihSIyUCRlRCI8bwWYgYcdc/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.tcaps.net/

